
I cannot attend the hearing on April 2nd, but I strongly oppose this bill. It is an infringement on our 
rights as responsible gun owners. Once again this is an attempt to take rights away from law abiding 
citizens. The more I see stuff like this the more I doubt my future in Oregon. I work out of state all over 
the country, but I call Oregon home and I have a residence there. I pay my state income and property 
taxes there, but if the state is going to continue to fight against the very people like myself that are hard 
working law abiding citizens I will have no choice but to pack up and leave, and with me leaving will go 
my taxes that I pay. Maybe it’s just a small drop in the bucket in the big picture, but a lot of small drops 
will form a big puddle and Oregon will have to look for other ways to extort money from the people 
because the tax paying citizens will simply leave to not only a more freedom friendly state, but a more 
tax friendly state as well. Get it together Oregon, do what’s right for the people. 
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